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25th September 2020  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Year 6 to Year 7 Transition  
 
We are pleased that the Year 7 students have now settled at college and that you have had 
the opportunity to meet their tutor, which we hope you have found helpful. 
 
As this is the end of the transition period that began in Year 6, we are now formally seeking 
your feedback on the process.  We should be very grateful if you could click into the link 
below to complete a short survey: 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=KbjZ4RaYVEydnK3i2OOqbhB-igA-
6I5JuuJ2-dihZPpUREtaVThWTEtRUk9SWjk5WktPS1JKUTlSVS4u 

 
This should take no more than five minutes.  Your feedback is very valuable and will be used 
to make changes and improvements to the transition experience that current Year 6 
children will have this year.  Please note the survey closes at 5.00pm on Monday 5th October 
2020. 
 
Students have also been asked to complete a short survey during school time. 
 
If you have any questions about your child’s transition process, please contact your House 
office in the first instance. 
 
Your faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs S Goodey  
Assistant Principal  
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